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T R A N S L A T I O N 

 
 
March 23, 2021 
Circular N° SBP-GSF-FID-0035-2021 
 
 
General Manager  
 
 

Subject:  Temporary schedule. Business and 
customer service schedule. Superintendency 
of Banks 

 
Dear General Manager: 
 
We would like to inform you hereby that the offices of the Superintendency of Banks will be closed on 
Thursday, April 1 (Maundy Thursday) and Friday, April 2 (Good Friday). 
 
In this regard, we announce that the Superintendency of Banks will operate on a temporary business 
schedule from Tuesday, March 23, 2021 to Wednesday, March 31, from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., to 
compensate for the business hours of Thursday, April 1. 
 
As a result, Thursday, April 1, 2021 and Friday, April 2, 2021 will not be business days, therefore, the 
procedural and administrative deadlines will be deemed extended.  
 
We would greatly appreciate your informing your staff of the provisions of this Circular. 
  
Best regards,  
 
Digitally signed by [S]  
NAME CASTILLO CHANG,  
AMAURI ARIEL – ID 8-238-386 
Date: 2021.03.23  12:14:32 - 05’00’ 

 
Amauri A. Castillo 
Superintendent  
 
/aas 
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